
D.C.  ARCHDIOCESE  HALTS
SPOUSAL BENEFITS
Starting  today,  Catholic  Charities  of  the  Archdiocese  of
Washington will no longer extend health benefits to spouses of
new employees and to spouses of current employees not already
receiving these benefits.

Catholic League president Bill Donohue supports this decision:

This decision by the Washington Archdiocese was driven by the
marriage inequity activists who will brook no dissent in their
crusade to ram their gay-marriage agenda down the throats of
the faithful. They know full well that no Catholic entity is
about to prostitute its own teachings merely to do business
with the government. Unfortunately, that is exactly what is at
stake: Catholic Charities had to halt spousal health benefits
lest it be sued for discriminating against homosexuals who
will shortly claim to be married in the District.

Nature, not the Catholic Church, was the first to ordain that
it is biologically incongruous for a man and a man to conceive
a child. That ability is wholly the reserve of a man and a
woman, and no amount of social and legal fictions can alter
it. This issue isn’t about equality, it is about creating an
inequitable condition—allowing people of the same sex the same
rights  afforded  men  and  women—that  will  only  disable  the
institution of marriage in the long run. Which is why it must
be resisted.
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